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Provider Memorandum 
Molina Healthcare of Illinois to Incorporate American College of Radiology (ACR) Guidelines 
 

Effective October 1, 2017, Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) will incorporate American College of 
Radiology (ACR) guidelines to its criteria of clinical decision support for advanced imaging for the Medicaid 
(FHP, ICP) and Duals (MMP) lines of business.  
 
As trusted partners, Molina is working to ensure that providers are aware of this change. Provider Services 
Representatives are available to help providers who have specific questions regarding the update. Molina 
values the collaborative relationship and joint focus on improving health care for Molina Members in Illinois. 
 
If any questions arise or if you should need assistance please contact your Provider Services 
Representative or you may contact the Molina Provider Services Department at (630) 203-3965. Providers 
may also email their questions to IllinoisProviders@MolinaHealthcare.com. 
 


